
 

 
25 August 2017 
 
 
Shigeki Suzuki 
Former Vice-Minister for Policy Coordination (International Affairs) 
Ministry of Internal Affairs and Communications, Japan 
 
 
Dear Vice-Minister Suzuki, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 1 August informing of your portfolio re-
assignment in the Ministry of Internal Affairs and Communications (MIC). 
 
On behalf of ICANN, I would like to convey my appreciation to you and 
your team for the excellent relationship we have enjoyed the past year 
under your leadership. Thank you also for the conversations we had at 
IGF 2016 and at the WSIS Forum this year. ICANN, and I am sure the 
MIC, have benefited from these exchanges and our close collaboration. 
 
I look forward to working closely with Vice-Minister Tominaga and his 
team, to continue the close cooperation on ICANN’s activities and key 
issues of Internet governance.  
 
I wish you all the best. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Göran Marby 
President & CEO ICANN  
 
 
 


